AAPM LIAISON TO THE AAMD REPORT

Submitted by Larry Sweeney, Ph.D., FAAPM

July, 31st 2006

AAMD Annual Meeting, June 3-8, 2006

Vancouver, British Columbia

Westin Bayshore Hotel

June, 4th 2006  Meeting with the AAMD board of Directors


BOD stated that they were pleased to have contracted services from AAPM headquarters.

Appreciated the presence and help from Shantelle Corado

Reported the Education Grant from the AAPM for JRCERT accreditation expenses of a Dosimetry Program.  The mechanics of the Award will be discussed at the AAPM TPMD Subcommittee meeting in July.
AAMD BOD would like to have enhanced communication between the AAMD Regions and AAPM chapters regarding local meetings and other educational opportunities.

I expressed appreciation for the complimentary registration which was given to me as the AAPM Liaison.

June, 5th 2006 Meeting with the AAMD Education Committee


I was invited to attend the Education Committee meeting.


Topics of discussion included the JRCERT accreditation program and the Dosimetry Training Tool grant expiration.  

